
Dear Nicky, 

I presented the TGA with a court filing that alleged a drug was misrepresented in the State of Kansas 
USA, 

Seeing that the same drug was used in Australia, has there been any misrepresention been made by the 
drug company, TGA, or other government agencies or personalities, I have been advised by the ACCC 
that as the therapeutic drugs regulator that they work with, that TGA would be the correct Agency to 
look into this matter. We could start with Safe and Effective, Safe,  a novel “so called vaccine” gene 
therapy that we were told stayed within the injection site, now we know spike protein was produced in 
most of the organs of the body, we were told one week not safe for pregnant women then the next it 
was safe and yet at paragraph 144 we can see the humanised pregnant rodent trials miscarriages and 
still born information, we now know that the MRNA vaccines did not stop you from getting Covid nor 
did it stop you transmitting Covid, the list just keeps going. 

I am going to cc the ACCC as the TGA is obviously compromised to be able to effectively review this 
situation. 

To the ACCC, 
I have presented the same information that you referred me to TGA with, they have now said, 
"Therapeutic Goods Act applies to activities undertaken in Australia" It seems to me that the 
TGA is unable to perform an investigation regarding misrepresentation of products in 
Australia, perhaps they do not have the power from our consumer laws to investigate such, as 
they seem to be  referring to the Therapeutic Goods Act.

Now it falls back to the ACCC to take action.  

Of course I knew this would happen, none of the States consumer bodies would look at it, the 
ACCC punched it thru to the TGA, The TGA being funded mostly by industry why would they 
have a deep dive into this poison that was coerced onto the people, oh don't forget WA also 
could forcibly inject their residents. 

I am also putting the Australian Government Health Minister on Notice by way of this email 
and you will be held accountable for the inaction that is currently  occurring. 
     

Regards

 

Sent from my iPad

On 29 Aug 2024, at 2:05 PM, TGA Info <info@tga.gov.au> wrote:

Dear Sir



Thank you for your enquiry to the Therapeutic Goods Administration (TGA).
The TGA is part of the Australian Government Department of Health and Aged Care, and is 
responsible for regulating therapeutic goods for human use including medicines, medical devices and 
biological products.
We have considered your enquiry and cannot provide any information as the Therapeutic Goods Act 
applies to activities undertaken in Australia. 
Yours sincerely 
Nicky 
TGA Contact Centre
Regulatory Assistance Section
Regulatory Engagement Branch
Phone: 1800 020 653 Fax: 02 6203 1605
Email: info@tga.gov.au
Therapeutic Goods Administration
Department of Health and Aged Care 
PO Box 100
Woden ACT 2606
www.tga.gov.au

       
This response is general information given to you without prejudice; it is not binding on the TGA and 
you should get your own independent legal advice to ensure that all of the legislative requirements are 
met.
Important: This transmission is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain 
confidential or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that 
any use or dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you receive this transmission in 
error please notify the author immediately and delete all copies of this transmission. 

 
 
------------------- Original Message -------------------
From: ADR Reports <adr.reports@health.gov.au>; 
Received: Thu Jul 25 2024 10:31:59 GMT+1000 (Australian Eastern Standard Time)
To: TGA Info <info@tga.gov.au>; info-Queue <info@tga.gov.au>; 
Subject: RE: Misrepresentation of product CCEMS:05720000058 [SEC=OFFICIAL]
Hi Nicky,
 
There is no attachment in this email can you please re-send with the attachment.
 
Regards,
 
Tracy
 
Tracy Allison

http://www.tga.gov.au/
http://www.tga.gov.au/
mailto:info@tga.gov.au
http://www.health.gov.au/
https://www.facebook.com/TGAgovau/
https://twitter.com/TGAgovau
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCem9INJbMSOeW1Ry9cNbucw
https://www.instagram.com/tgagovau/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/therapeutic-goods-administration


Departmental Officer

 

Medicines Regulation Division | Health Products Regulation Group
Pharmacovigilance Branch
Australian Government Department of Health and Aged Care
E: tracy.allison@health.gov.au
PO Box 100, Woden ACT 2606, Australia
Phone: 6289 3574

The Department of Health acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of Australia and their 
continued connection to land, sea and community. We pay our respects to all Elders past and  
present.  Important: This transmission is intended only for the use of the addressee and may 
contain confidential or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you 
are notified that any use or dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you 
receive this transmission in error please notify the author immediately and delete all copies of  
this transmission.
This response is general information given to you without prejudice; it is not binding 
on the TGA and you should get your own independent legal advice to ensure that all of  
the legislative requirements are met.

From: TGA Info <info@tga.gov.au> 
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2024 10:24 AM
To: ADR Reports <ADR.Reports@health.gov.au>
Subject: Re: Misrepresentation of product [SEC=OFFICIAL] CCEMS:05720000058
 
 
Dear Team
Please find the below email correspondence for your action from: . If your area has received this 
incorrectly, please let us know.
Kindly ensure that any internal correspondence, including this forwarding email, is 
deleted prior to sending the response.
If you are responding directly to an external enquiry, you are responsible for ensuring that the TGA 
customer service standards are met.
If your area does not have access to a generic email address, the RAS can send approved responses on 
your behalf from info@tga.gov.au, provided there is sufficient time for the service standards to be met.
If you have any questions about this email please contact us.
Kind regards,
Nicky
  
TGA Contact Centre
Regulatory Assistance Section
Regulatory Engagement Branch
Phone: 1800 020 653 Fax: 02 6203 1605
Email: info@tga.gov.au
Therapeutic Goods Administration
Department of Health and Aged Care 

mailto:info@tga.gov.au
mailto:info@tga.gov.au
https://www.tga.gov.au/tga-customer-service-standards
https://www.tga.gov.au/tga-customer-service-standards
mailto:tracy.allison@health.gov.au


PO Box 100
Woden ACT 2606
www.tga.gov.au

This response is general information given to you without prejudice; it is not binding on the TGA and 
you should get your own independent legal advice to ensure that all of the legislative requirements are 
met.
Important: This transmission is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain 
confidential or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you are 
notified that any use or dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you 
receive this transmission in error please notify the author immediately and delete all copies of 
this transmission. 
------------------- Original Message -------------------

 

 
Dear Nicky, 

 
Can you open this attachment?  It is 5.5 MB

 
Regards

 

 

 
Sent from my iPad

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.tga.gov.au/
https://www.facebook.com/TGAgovau/
https://twitter.com/TGAgovau
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCem9INJbMSOeW1Ry9cNbucw
https://www.instagram.com/tgagovau/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/therapeutic-goods-administration


On 24 Jul 2024, at 4:35 PM, TGA Info <info@tga.gov.au> wrote:

 
Dear Sir
 

Thank you for your email of 22 July 2024 to the Therapeutic Goods Administration (TGA).
 
So that we can be of further assistance, could you please provide information 
about the product such as the name, active ingredient(s), the intended purpose 
of the product. 

 
Unfortunately, the attachment you have supplied does not appear to be provided in full, could you 
please resend the original document with the complete attachment to info@tga.gov.au.
 

Kind regards
 

Nicky 
 
  
TGA Contact Centre
Regulatory Assistance Section
Regulatory Engagement Branch
Phone: 1800 020 653 Fax: 02 6203 1605
Email: info@tga.gov.au
Therapeutic Goods Administration
Department of Health and Aged Care 
PO Box 100
Woden ACT 2606
www.tga.gov.au

This response is general information given to you without prejudice; it is not binding on the TGA and 
you should get your own independent legal advice to ensure that all of the legislative requirements are 
met.
Important: This transmission is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain 
confidential or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you are 
notified that any use or dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you 
receive this transmission in error please notify the author immediately and delete all copies of 
this transmission. 
------------------- Original Message -------------------
Dear TGA, 

 
I have provided evidence of misleading medical goods and services to the Consumer 
Protection state based agencies and have been advised to contact the TGA regarding 
misleading medical products.

http://www.tga.gov.au/
mailto:info@tga.gov.au
mailto:info@tga.gov.au
http://www.tga.gov.au/
mailto:info@tga.gov.au
https://www.facebook.com/TGAgovau/
https://twitter.com/TGAgovau
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCem9INJbMSOeW1Ry9cNbucw
https://www.instagram.com/tgagovau/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/therapeutic-goods-administration


 
Please advise which agency deals with misleading products supplied to the Australian Public. 

 
Regards

 


